
K T Time / £12.00

Beefeater Gin

St. Germain

Plum Bitters

Alluring to Ms Hudson’s 
famous clockwork Tea Time 
ritual, a herbal and fruity 
tea cocktail blending 
hibiscus and elderflower.

Hibiscus Syrup

Cranberry & Lime juice



Summer Chalice / £12.00 Teq-It Easy / £12.00

Italicus Rosolio 
di Bergamotto

Yellow 
Chartreuse

Mediterranean Tonic

Maraschino 
Liqueur

Absolut Vodka

The Summer Chalice is 
invigorating and refreshing 
using aloe vera and lime, 
this combination creates the  
perfect pick me up after a 
long day of consulting for 
the famous detective.

Test your taste-buds with 
a combination like no other, 
the amalgamation of bitter 
and sweet perfectly balanced 
with a hint of lemon.

 Aloe Vera Fernet 
Branca

Tapatio
Blanco

Lemon JuiceLime



Chai Fizz / £13.00

Bitters

Sipsmith Sloe Gin

Topped with Champagne, 
mixing Chai tea with sloe 
gin and elderflower bitters 
to create the perfect 
cocktail for the adventurous 
at heart.

Topped with Champagne

Chai Tea Syrup

Sherlock’s Pipe / £13.00

Johnnie 
Walker 
Black

Pimento Dram

Talisker

With a mist of Applewood 
scented smoke, whisky and 
Negroni are combined to 
create a drink like like no 
other to excite the senses 
and satisfy taste buds. 
Elementary!

Smoked
Vermouth

Campari



Case Closed / £12.00 Zero-Alcohol Cocktails

Mozart Black

Diplomatico Rum Pepino £12.00

Virgin Piña £9.00

Holy Fruit £11.00

The perfect way to finish 
the night and to celebrate 
closing  a case, a dessert 
cocktail that combines 
chocolate liquor with a 
delicious homemade popcorn 
syrup.

Frangelico

Popcorn Syrup

Tribute to the British sum-
mer, fusing the fresh cucum-
ber notes with the acidity 
of apple and lemon topped up 
with an elderflower tonic.

Much like its namesake, this 
drink demarks the amalgama-
tion of tropical flavours, 
offering a unique non-alco-
holic alternative.

An elixir concoction with 
an earthy flavour, rich in 
an-tioxidants and good for 
the body and mind.  

Seedlip Groove 42 
Apple Juice
Lemon Juice
Cucumber
Elderflower Tonic

Fresh Coconut Water 
Pineapple Shrub 
Double Cream 
Nutmeg

Seedlip Spice 94 
Pomegranate Juice 
Lemon Juice 
Hibiscus Syrup 
Egg White




